



## Attention - Mr Lenny Perich

## **Letter of Appreciation**

**RE - Mell Rd Medical Centre** 

Dear Lenny,

I would like to thank you for the excellent job you performed at the Mell Rd Medical Centre.

You and your team performed the work in an efficient and safe manner which added great value to the project.

I also appreciated your advice on how to improve the facility and our approach in future works.

I will highly recommend UEC and look forward to working with you on future projects.

Regards

Tony Canci

Managing Director

Tony Canci

MACS Australia Group

